

December 21, 2022

Dodge County Dodge County Clerk 435 N Park, Room 102 Fremont, NE 68025

Dear Fred:

Thank you for your gift of \$17,898.16, received on November 4, 2022, to support the Telehealth program. Your gift to Midland University strengthens our efforts to continue our mission to inspire students to learn and lead in the world with purpose. We are very grateful for your support.

Your gift, and gifts like yours, are what make it possible for Midland students to become the values-centered leaders the world needs, while at the same time exploring and pursuing their academic and personal passions. Your principles, shining through your donations, contribute greatly to Midland's reputation as a university that truly cares about its students and their successes.

All of us at Midland University are deeply grateful for your involvement in making Midland University the student-centered, innovative, relevant, community-focused institute of higher learning that it is. Thank you again for your gift.

With appreciation,

Laura Robinett

Vice President for Institutional Advancement

We are so grateful for this grant! Thank you!

No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution. Midland University is a 501(c)(3), tax ID # 47-0376551.

Please retain this letter for your tax records